
Dear Member, 

Thank you for your support of the Friends of the Dover Council on Aging.  We hope that you 
will continue to support our efforts to expand and enhance programs for our seniors. 

As you may know, the Friends provide “beyond budget” financial support for COA programs 
available to almost 25% of our town (seniors over age 60).  Of course, events like our annual 
“Up in Smoke” BBQ and Lifetime Learning courses also offer opportunities for communitywide 
participation.  The COA Newsletter, a town-wide mailing which you receive every other month, 
as well as our weekly eNewsletter, highlight many of the events the Friends help to fund. 

Your donation to the Friends of the Dover Council on Aging is greatly appreciated. 

Gratefully, 

The Friends of the Dover Council on Aging 

Board Members:  President Linda Pettit, Maureen Dilg, Cindy Holmes, Jacey MacAlpine, Jean 
McDonnell, Judith Morton, Deborah Stein, Tricia Terrell, Gerry Wise 
 

Please complete and include with your donation. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

$ 20     Friend                          Name: ________________________________________________ 

$ 50     Patron                         Address: ______________________________________________ 

$100    Sweetheart                Telephone # ___________________________________________ 

$200+  Exceptional Friend   Email: ________________________________________________ 

Please make your tax-deductible gift payable to The Friends of the Dover Council on Aging OR 
visit our website at www.coafriends.org to donate.  We are a 501 (c) 3 nonprofit 
organization.  Please mail your check to Friends of the Dover Council on Aging, P.O. Box 130, 
Dover, MA  02030-0130. 

http://www.coafriends.org/

